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Visit Kew Gardens for free with your family this Easter!
[image: A close up of white flowers

Description automatically generated]
We are offering a free family ticket to every pupil from your school, which is valid until 1 November 2024. A Kew family ticket (2 adults and 2 children aged 16 or under) usually costs over £50, so we urge everyone to take advantage of this fantastic offer to come and explore the Gardens.
What is Kew Gardens?
Kew Gardens is a botanical garden in south-west London and a UNESCO World Heritage Site. At Kew you can visit the living rainforest, walk through the treetops, and see rare and unusual plants from all over the world. It is one of the most biodiverse places on Earth with a living collection of over 17,000 species of plants.

How to use your free ticket
 We are offering a free family ticket to every pupil from your school, which is valid until 1 November 2024. A Kew family ticket (2 adults and 2 children aged 16 or under) usually costs over £50, so we urge everyone to take advantage of this fantastic offer to come and explore the Gardens.

To claim your free family ticket (2 adults and 2 children aged 16 or under), you’ll just need to let staff of the gates know the name of your school, and that you are part of the free family ticket scheme on arrival. Please note, you will not be able to pre-book your free family ticket online.

On your visit and highlights this holiday
There is so much to discover at Kew Gardens, we have created a booklet for you to use as a family when you visit. You can also download it by visiting: bit.ly/EKWB24
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Bluey
This Easter holiday, Bluey, the loveable Blue Heeler puppy from the hit animated television series, is joining us at Kew Gardens! Choose from a variety of fun outdoor activities and games inspired by fan-favourite episodes of the show and learn about the plants and wildlife found at Kew and in Bluey’s native Australia along the way.

Sounds of Blossom
Come and celebrate the arrival of spring to Kew Gardens. Music students from the Royal College of Music have composed new music commissioned by Kew and inspired by the glory of spring. From 23 March to 14 April, these compositions will be playing around the Gardens at blossom hotspots

To find out more about what’s on at Kew, please visit our website, www.kew.org. 

Let us know your thoughts
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We value your feedback! Please complete our brief feedback survey by scanning the QR code above to share your thoughts on your visit or let us know why you couldn't make it or decided not to visit. 

By participating in the survey, you can enter a prize draw for a chance to win one of ten family tickets to Christmas at Kew.
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